
Minutes
LB PARK BOARD
March 26, 2019

1.  Meeting called to order. Quorum present.  6 members of the
community were present.

2.  February minutes were approved.

3.  Kendra reported that the following stops will be rehab this year:
 14, 16, 18, 20, 22, 30. Some still have encroachment issues that are
being worked on. As in the past she will work with Tom Dolph to make
sure that drainage issues are addressed at any Stops scheduled for
improvement. 

4. Kendra reported that work started today on the planter box at
the Chastleton/Avondale triangle.

5.  Approval given by the LBCC to plant additional burning bushes
around the perimeter of the Community Center. 

6.  The Summmer Camp Program is progressing as normal. Staff
is currently being hired.

7.  Zach has contacted the Michigan City coordinator for the date
for the Beach Clean Up Day and is waiting for her to get back to him.

8. Park Board Information will go out again this year through the
Beacher and Social Media including reminding residents that no
personal items can be left/stored at the stops.

9.  A member of the garden club stated that the inauguration of the
new watering system will be held on April 15.  

10.  Public comment:  A Stop 14 resident asked about the rehab
plans for Stop 14. She was told that the Stop has been surveyed and
now the Stop will be opened up, trees trimmed and a bench and toter
enclosure will be placed there.



Bart De La Barre thanked the Park Board for the purchase of the
ice skating rink.

11.  Meeting adjourned. The next Park Board meeting will be April
23, 2019 at 6pm at the Town Hall.


